
LIBERTON CHRISTIAN SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
 
 

Term 3 Week 5 
Friday 15 August 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Whānau 
 
This week Mrs Jones accompanied our North Zone Cross-country team 
to Chingford Park.  Well done to all our students for finishing their races 
well in the very muddy conditions.  Congratulations to Austin (1st), 
Jedidiah (10=), Alicia (3rd), and Dana (5th) who qualified to go to the 
Otago Cross-country on Friday 5 September.  A group of our year 7&8 
students will also compete at the Otago competition.  The photo to the 
right is Austin after his race.  Below is the whole group who competed.   
 
 Our winter sports are beginning to finish for the season.  At our Friday 
assembly on the 29th August we will thank our amazing basketball and 
netball team coaches and managers for their voluntary service.   
 
Swimming lessons at Moana Pool commence next week.  Please update Karen if you need to change 
your pick up arrangements for swimming over the next five weeks.  We really appreciate all the 
parent support at the pool; thank you to everyone who is able to help in and out of the pool.  
 
Serving Christ together,  
 
Fiona Sizemore  
Principal  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Welcome to Vera who has 
commenced school as a new 
entrant in room 2.   She is 
pictured here with her 
lovely support crew!  

 



TERM 3 VALUE: HONESTY AND TRUTHFULNESS 
Love expressed through Honesty and Truthfulness – A willingness not to steal, cheat, lie, or be 
unfair. 
 

Show me your ways, O LORD, teach me your paths; 5 guide me in your truth and teach me, for 
you are God my Saviour, and my hope is in you all day long.  Psalm 25:4-5 

 
 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES POLICY REVIEW (PARENT CONSULTATION) TERM 3 
These policies are displayed on the noticeboard at the office.  If you would like to comment or 
provide feedback on any aspect of these policies, please see Fiona or a board of trustees 
member.   

o Staff leave 
o Health and Safety 
o Internet Safety 
o All International Student Policies 

These policies will be reviewed at the meeting to be held on Tuesday 9 September.   

Our year 5&6 basketball teams had their final games this week.  Due to sickness, both teams 
played together on the last game.  Great team work!  Thank you coaches!  
 
 
PRAYER POINTS:  
Please pray for us!  We are very grateful to all those who uphold the school in prayer. 
Give thanks for: - 

• God’s continuing faithfulness and amazing grace over our school. 

• The winter sports teams, their managers and coaches 

• The opportunities we have to serve in the wider community. 
Please pray for: -  

• Ashburton and Aidanfield Christian schools as they prepare to visit 
with us. 

• Our new board of trustees as they continue the work of governance over our school 

• Our school to glorify God and remain faithful to the vision set down by our founders.  
 
 
WINTER SPORTS UNIFORM RETURN 
Please return all school basketball and netball uniform as soon as possible to the office, thank you.   
 
 



TERM 3 2025 CALENDAR LCS Calendar 
19 August DCSA Community Meeting re High Schooling 
21 August Swimming @ Moana Pool 
21 August O’Mathlon  
25-28 Aug Ashburton Christian School netball team visit 
28 August  Swimming @ Moana Pool 
4 Sept Swimming @ Moana Pool 
5 Sept   Otago Cross Country  
9 Sept   Board of Trustees meeting 7pm 
11 Sept Swimming @ Moana Pool 
12 Sept Otago Cross Country (postponement date) 
15-17 Sept  Aidanfield Christian School service group Y5&6 

visit  
18 Sept  Swimming @ Moana Pool 
19 Sept Last day of term 3 
 
 
Photo:  Chloe and Zoe caught in the act of service this week, picking up rubbish around our 
school at break time.  Good job girls!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Christ are hid all the treasures of wisdom and knowledge.   
Colossians 2v3 

https://www.libertonchristian.school.nz/calendar/

